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January 11, 2022 
 
To All Concerned Parties, 
 

Company: Asahi Intecc Co., Ltd. 
Representative: Masahiko Miyata, President  & CEO 
(Securities code: 7747, First section of Tokyo Stock Exchange and Nagoya 
Stock Exchange)  
Contact: 
Mizuho Ito, Member of Board & CFO, General Manager of Administration 
(TEL. +81-561-48-5551) 

 
 

Notice Regarding Typhoon Damage in the Philippines (2) 
Progress of disclosure items 

 
In response to the recent typhoon damage in the Philippines, TOYOFLEX CEBU CORPORATION (Cebu 
Factory), a consolidated subsidiary, has suspended operations since December 16, 2021, but is scheduled to 
partially resume operations on January 14, 2022. 
 
1. Status of restoration 
As reported in the press release "Notice Regarding Typhoon Damage in the Philippines" dated December 20, 
2021, TOYOFLEX CEBU CORPORATION (hereafter referred to as "Cebu Factory") of Asahi Intecc Group has 
been shut down since December 16, 2021 due to the impact of the 22nd typhoon. However, due to the partial 
restoration of electricity supply in the island of Mactan where the Cebu Factory is located, the factory will 
partially resume its operation. 
 With regard to the Medical Division, there was no serious damage from the beginning, but with the resumption 
of power supply, the business is scheduled to resume operations on or around January 14, 2022. 

As for the Device Division, most of the buildings of several production factories have been damaged. We are 
currently in the process of restoring the buildings and confirming the operation of machinery and equipment, and 
plan to resume operations in stages from around January 20, 2022. 

However, it is expected to take some time to fully resume operations. 
We will continue to work towards the resumption of full-scale operations, and we ask for your continued support. 
 
2. Impact on operating results 
There is no significant impact on our group’s overall business performance for the fiscal year due to the typhoon 
damage. 


